

THE SECRETARY OF STATE WASHINGTON

July 2012

Ms. Johari A. Sadig P.O. Box 32727 Dar es Salaam Tanzania

Dear Ms. Sadig:

Thank you for the beautiful batik table cloth and napkins that you gave me during your visit to the United States. It was a pleasure meeting you, and I am so grateful for your participation in the U.S. Department of State's African Women's Entrepreneurship Program. Please know I hope you found your involvement to be rewarding and enjoyable, and that you have my very best wishes for great success with your business.

With best regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

Hillary Rocham Clinton